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“Working together on water and Delta issues.” 

July 1, 2025 
 

The Honorable Monique Limón 

California State Senate President Pro Tem-Elect  
State Capitol, Room 7610 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

Dear Senator Limón: 
 

On behalf of the Delta Counties Coalition (DCC), we write to extend our sincere and heartfelt 
congratulations on your election as the next Senate Pro Tem.  It is particularly heartening 

to see your Senate colleagues select you to serve in this role after the Delta Counties have 
benefitted greatly from your stewardship as the Chair of the Senate Natural Resources 

Committee, decisively leading the Committee through challenging and complex policy 
considerations that could impact our Delta home.   
 

As representatives of nearly 4 million Californians throughout the Delta region, the DCC 

extends an invitation to meet with our coalition and visit the Delta we are so proud to 
represent.  We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to discuss your perspective and 
priorities regarding California’s water future.  In the nearly two decades that the Delta 

Counties Coalition has been working together, we have always extended a hand to our 
Southern California and Central Valley partners to find common goals and mutually 

supportable projects that create regional water supply reliability and resilience.  That has 
not changed, and we remain committed to deeply and thoughtfully engaging in projects 
that unite us, not divide us. 
 

Again, we were so pleased to learn of your Senate colleagues’ decision to unite behind your 
leadership and look forward to a partnership regarding California’s water future.  Please 
contact DCC Coordinator Elisia De Bord at deborde@saccounty.gov or 916-874-4627 for 

more information and to schedule a meeting and tour.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Hume, Supervisor 
Sacramento County 

 
Oscar Villegas, Supervisor 
Yolo County 

 
Diane Burgis, Supervisor 

Contra Costa County 

 
Mitch Mashburn, Supervisor 
Solano County 

 
Steven Ding, Supervisor 
San Joaquin County 
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